
CORRIGENDUM TO NOTIFICATION NO 9 ADVERTISMENT NO 2-10/2017

Due to typographical error, the ratio for 2 vacancies has been inadvertently mentioned as 
1:8 for 2 vacancies. Therefore, the following amendment is made to our Notification No 9 dated 17 
October, 2020:

In Line 2 at Para 2:

For: "1:8 for 2 vacancies"

Read: 1:4 for 2 vacancies".

December, 2020
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